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NATIONAL NUTRITION MONTH CELEBRATION 2021 

 

To:  Division GSP/EPP/TLE Focal  

        Public Schools District Supervisors 

 School Principals  

            Teachers 

            Troop Leaders and Girl Scouts 

  
 

1. Pursuant to unnumbered Regional Memorandum  dated  July 8, 2021, re: Conduct 

of the National Nutrition Month Celebration  2021 with the theme 

“Malnutrisyon patuloy na labanan, First 100 days tutukan!”, this office 

informs the field that said month long activities held within this month of July is 

led by the Girl Powered Nutrition (GPN) Advocacy Champions through the GSP 

Put Your Best Fork  Forward (PYBFF), Facebook page, at 

https:www.facebook.com/PYBFF. 

 

2. In connection thereof, School Heads are advised to encourage GSP Troop Leaders 

and Girl Scouts in every school to participate in the online activities listed in the 

GSP Circular (pls see enclosures) such as Webinars, Interactive Activities, 

Advocacy, Bootcamp and Pledges. Likewise, they are advised to like, follow, and 

share the PYBFF facebook Page (https://www.facebook.com/PYBFF) for them 

to be updated on the National Nutrition Month Celebration 2021. 

 

3. Details of the above information are in the enclosures. 

 

4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired. 
 

 

                                                                                           CRISTY C. EPE 

                                                                            Schools Division Superintendent  










